
Weekly Update 

Friday 2nd May 2024 

Willow Class 

I cannot believe it is May already! Times is zooming 

past. Another great week in Willow Class. We have 

been super busy and focused- what more can I ask?  

As promised, see below a picture collage of our week 

due to the lack of photos in last week’s weekly 

update! SMILES ALL ROUND  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are thoroughly enjoying our PE this term; I have heard that many 

children have been communicating this back home which is just fabulous! 

CRICKET is our sport in Willow Class. Thankfully, we have had sunshine 

this week, allowing us to have extra sessions. We even managed to get two 

games going!  



 

 

Maths An amazing week in 

Willow for maths. We have 

moved on to our next 

station…  

Ordering and comparing 

unit and non-unit fractions, 

counting beyond 1 and my 

year 4s have also been 

learning about mixed 

numbers! We have enjoyed some split learning this week, 

allowing me to spend personal time with each year group! 

Literacy 

We are very excited to be starting a new piece of writing this week. Our 

new focus is ‘instruction writing’. We started our week off by identifying 

key features needed when writing instructions 

then moved on to verbally saying clear 

instructions to help me make a sandwich. 

They soon realised that their instructions 

needed be clear and detailed when I started 

to get the jam out with my hands rather 

than using the spoon, like they wanted.  

 Lesson learnt √ The children soon realised 

that they need to use accurate language 

when providing instructions!  

 

Upcoming events/changes 

PE Days- Monday and Tuesdays.  

BANK HOLIDAY- Monday 7th May 

Have a lovely LONG weekend.  

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 


